Welcome to the Awesome Owls!

Dear Parents,

Welcome to our wonderful Pre-K classroom! We are so excited to
have your child in my class.We are looking forward to an exciting,
fantastic and fun-filled learning year for your child.

Our class focuses on getting your child ready for Kindergarten.
We are teaching and practicing on making your child independent and
responsible.

This year your child will be learning and practicing letter
recognition, one on one number correspondence, writing their names. We
will also be doing lots of fun art activities ,cooking and science projects
in our class.

We will be sending out extra practice sheets every Friday and



you can bring it back next Thursday. I will also be sending out their art
work and class work every Friday.I will be sending out Owl’s Weekly
News every Friday on Hi-Mama.

We believe communication is the key to your child’s success and to
a great parent -teacher relationship.Keeping that in mind we will be
doing a communication journal and it will also be sent out every Friday.
It needs to be signed by a parent and returned on Monday.If your child
does not attend school on Friday I will be sending these on the last
working day of your child every week.

This year we are adding Funshine Express to our existing
curriculum.It is a play based early learning curriculum and all the
activities are research based and developmentally appropriate.

We will have many festive holiday parties in our class and will
post the Sign ups .If you would like to celebrate your child’s birthday in
class let us know and we can plan for a fun day for your child’s special
day.We are a nut free classroom.

Any questions or concerns please feel free to reach us or Ms.Erika
or Ms.Wazhma.

We are looking forward to our Pre -K adventure with your child
and your family.

Ms.Ranjani and Ms.Angelika






